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I support SB 1589.  

 

Wake Surfing Boats designed to create large waves being used in a body of water 

that does not generate waves that large make no sense. The number of registered 

boats that are impacted by this new law is very small but very damaging to the river 

ecosystem. This bill does the most good with an impact on a very small portion of the 

population. 

 

Thank you and I hope you support this reasonable bill. 


